
From: Xintia Rubio
To: Antonio Pucci
Cc: Jeffrey English
Subject: RE: ITB 201419 Pump & Electric Motor Repairs and subsequent purchase order
Date: Monday, July 17, 2017 10:40:14 AM

Good Morning Antonio,
 
This contract is allowed to be “piggy-backed.”
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Xintia Rubio-Rojas, CPPB
Buyer II
City of Homestead
Procurement & Contracts Division
Office: 305-224-4626
Fax: 305-242-6833
xrubio@cityofhomestead.com
www.cityofhomestead.com
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
~Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public record request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing. ~
 
 
 
 
 

From: Antonio Pucci [mailto:Antonio.Pucci@copbfl.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 10:34 AM
To: Xintia Rubio <XRubio@cityofhomestead.com>
Cc: Jeffrey English <Jeffrey.English@copbfl.com>
Subject: RE: ITB 201419 Pump & Electric Motor Repairs and subsequent purchase order
 
Xintia,
 
Sorry to bother you again on this issue, but our legal team wants a written confirmation that we are
allowed to piggyback your contract. Please respond to all when providing this confirmation.
 
Thank you for your help and time,
 
Antonio Pucci.
 

From: Xintia Rubio [mailto:XRubio@cityofhomestead.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 2:35 PM

mailto:Antonio.Pucci@copbfl.com
mailto:Jeffrey.English@copbfl.com
http://www.cityofhomestead.com/
mailto:xrubio@cityofhomestead.com
file:////c/www.cityofhomestead.com
mailto:XRubio@cityofhomestead.com


To: Antonio Pucci <Antonio.Pucci@copbfl.com>
Subject: RE: ITB 201419 Pump & Electric Motor Repairs and subsequent purchase order
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Please see attached.
 
I am currently working on next year’s extension and will provide to you once completed.
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Xintia Rubio-Rojas, CPPB
Buyer II
City of Homestead
Procurement & Contracts Division
Office: 305-224-4626
Fax: 305-242-6833
xrubio@cityofhomestead.com
www.cityofhomestead.com
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
~Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public record request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing. ~
 
 
 
 
 

From: Antonio Pucci [mailto:Antonio.Pucci@copbfl.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 2:30 PM
To: Bids <Bids@cityofhomestead.com>
Cc: Phil Hyer <Phil.Hyer@copbfl.com>
Subject: ITB 201419 Pump & Electric Motor Repairs and subsequent purchase order
 
Good afternoon,
 
My name is Antonio Pucci, I am the City of Pompano Beach’s Contract Manager. We are looking into
possibly piggybacking your existing contract resulting from ITB 201419 with Condo Electric Motor
Repair, Inc. and looking at the bid documents, in section 1.8 F it states that the purchase order is
part of the contract along with a list of other documents. I have downloaded what I could find from
your website, but I could not find a copy of the purchase order. Would you please confirm that we
can piggyback this contract, and if allowed please provide a copy of the purchase order to complete
our records?
 
Thank you,
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Antonio Pucci
Contract Manager
City of Pompano Beach
954-786-550 Office.
 


